CRESTWOOD SCHOOL DISTRICT

281 South Mountain Boulevard “Believe, Achieve, Succeed”
Mountain Top, PA 18707

www.csdcomets. org

May 30, 2025
Greetings Crestwood Comet Families,

As we conclude the 2024-2025 school year, I want to thank you for your support,
encouragement, and partnership throughout the year. It has been a wonderful year filled with
growth, achievement, and memorable moments, and I am eager for the promising days ahead in
the 2025-2026 school year.

On behalf of the entire district, I wish you and your family a relaxing, safe, and enjoyable
summer. We look forward to welcoming our students back for the 2025-2026 school year, which
begins on Monday, September 8, 2025, for students in grades 1-12 and on Wednesday,
September 10, 2025, for kindergarten students.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

With Crestwood Comet Pride,
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Mrs. Natasha Milazzo, M.Ed.
Superintendent of Schools

Natasha Milazzo, M.Ed.
Superintendent of Schools
Phone (570) 474-6888

natasha.milazzo(@csdcomets.org



